
Jackson County School 
District  
Office of Operations and Support 

   

September 8, 2025 

To: Jackson County School District Board Members  

From: Chris LeBatard  

Subject: Bus Turn-arounds 

I am requesting Board approval to ask the Jackson County Road Department to accept the attached 
temporary right of way easements for the limited and special public purpose of providing school bus 
turn-arounds for this school year.   

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Chris LeBatard 

Assistant Superintendent of Support 

 
 


